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Mr. Donnie H. Grimsley, Director Se d_. 6- I'l - %Freedom of Information Branch
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001 -

Dear Mr. Grimsley:

It is my understanding that a meeting was held between the Chairman of
the Commission and representatives from Northeast Utilities. This meeting
took place on June 11,1996 at the NRC headquarters in Rockville MD. In
attendance at this meeting were Mr. Bernard Fox, Chairman of NU, and
Mr. Ted Feigenbaum, Chief Nuclear Officer for NU.

In accordance with the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act, I
re-quest a copy of any and all documentation related to this meeting
including the following.
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,

Attendees at the meeting*

Time and duration of the meeting*

Meeting notes*

Communication between the Commission and NU relating to this.
i

meeting
Any transcript of the meeting |

*

Any and all documents produced or exchanged during this meeting !*

Your prompt response will be greatly appreciated.
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